SESSION OF 2009

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 268

As Recommended by Senate Committee on
Ethics and Elections

Brief*

SB 268 would allow certain federal services voters (i.e.,
those residing outside the United States or those who are
members of the United States armed forces or a spouse or
dependent of a member of the armed forces and a qualified
elector who cannot vote timely by mail) to apply for registration
and an absentee ballot by electronic mail.

Background
Representatives of the Office of the Secretary of State and
the Riley County Commissioners testified in favor of the bill. No

opponents testified.

According to the fiscal note, passage of the bill would have
no effect on the state budget.

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research
Departmentand do notexpress legislative intent. The supplemental note
and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at
http://www.kslegislature.org
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